
Mike, 
 
Per our phone call, could you make a note in the well file that an annular fill is not required for this 
well?   
We are getting the annular cement CBL scanned and uploaded – hopefully by the end of next week. 
Our proposed frac prep for this well is to set a plug and ensure 5K surface equipment prior to the frac. 
 
There is currently a COA on this well for the SRC Energy Beebe wells requiring Option 1 or 2 mitigation 
due to a 600’ deep water well within 1 mile of this location. 
Below is a wellbore diagram for this well and a map of the offset.  Just a couple notes: 

- This is a leasehold well so we are unable to P&A. 
- This is offset 1,478’ from the heels of the wells according to our GIS tool, and shown is a 

screenshot of the offset with me measuring the distance by hand.  I am confident that this well 
is over 1,500’ from the actual stimulated interval (rather than the backdrill portion of the 
wellbore). 

- This well has production casing cement up to 6,228’ (several hundred feet above the Niobrara) 
as well as annular cement from 884’ to 3,000’.  Based on the CBL, looks like good coverage from 
3000’ to 1900’ at least. 

- If we were to go in to do an annular fill it would require shooting holes in casing due to the 
annular cement already present.  I would propose that there is adequate double isolation from 
the water well already, and that leaving it as-is is preferable to compromising the integrity of the 
casing. 

- Fox Hills is isolated by the surface casing at 428’. 
 
Let me know if you are in agreement with this path forward! 
 



 
 



 



 
Thanks, 

 
 
 


